
Welcome Back to GGS
Message from Mrs. Nugent

2022-2023 School Year Is About to Begin!
I cannot believe that it is about that time of year again! We are looking forward to having you and your
child(ren) back at GGS for those returning, as well as excited to see the new faces this year! We are
excited to have our Welcome Back BBQ again this year, thanks to the GGS Parent Group.


I am excited about the changes that are happening here at GGS as we are getting ready to start
another year. As always, please feel free to contact the office, email me or come into the school if you
have any questions or concerns.


Please remember the following important information:



Doors open at 7:35 a.m.(K-5 students)
Breakfast is free for all students, served 7:35-8:00 a.m.
School starts promptly at 8:00 a.m.
School ends at 2:30 p.m.



There are no late start Mondays this school year, there will be four Mondays reserved during the
year for Professional Development and will be no student contact days. If you would like to view the
school calendar, click here.

https://nknsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/04/22-23-Calendar-Adopted-3.14.2022.pdf


GGS Front Office
Our office has a new look!
We have changed some
things around, including new
desks and set-up to make it
easier for us to help support
our kids and families.

Classrooms are
Getting Prepped!
Our classrooms are slowly
getting ready for the new
year. Here is an example of
the "start" of a room being
prepped for the year.

New NKN Student
Services Director's
Office
We are lucky to have Mrs.
Ericka Keefauver as NKN's
Student Service Director
located at GGS! Here is a
glimpse inside her office!

New Staff
We have some new people joining our staff, some returning, as well as changes in positions! In our
office we have Lisa Stanfield as our Head Secretary, Tami Waldron (from the MS) as our Assistant
Secretary and new instructional support staff as well.


Our teaching staff have changed some this year and the following are the classroom configurations:


Preschool-Ms. Weston
K/1- Mrs. Rumage & Mrs. Shepard
2/3 -Mr. Airey & Mrs. Armstrong
4/5 -Mr. Gordon & Mrs. Miller


We are excited with our new staff and feel this is a great start for the school year!

Interested in a Part Time Job @ GGS?
GGS is still looking for a 3.5 hour Instructional Assistant to join our team! If you are interested in
working with our amazing staff and students, and would like to be here for 3.5 hours of the day
(11:00-2:30 p.m), please do not hesitate to reach out to me and ask questions!


To apply for the position go to nknsd.org, under Departments, Human Resources, Current Openings,
and apply. For a quick link, click here.

Welcome Back BBQ
On Thursday, September 1st, from 5:00-6:00 p.m. we will have our Back to School BBQ provided by our
GGS Parent Group! This year it will look a little different. Students are welcome to bring in their school
supplies and drop them off on this day as well as see their classroom and meet their teacher! The BBQ
will include hot dogs chips and ice cream!

https://s.smore.com/u/b317/efc386bd589cbb18cf08754f8b5dce3b.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/e425/55035c028d6d38912d22727199584116.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/d7b2/8dd5c66466ebdb11874a4b59e5630d31.jpeg
https://neahkahnie.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx




5:00-5:30--Supply drop off/Meet your teacher

GGS Supply List



5:30-6:00--BBQ on the playground



If you need help with school supplies, please feel free to come down to the Resource Room (Terry's
room) or email her at terryh@nknsd.org.

Free/Reduced Lunch--Please apply!!!
For the 2022-23 school year, we are anticipating moving back to paid lunches for students. However,
there is a possibility to make them FREE FOR Elementary students, but we need all of our families
support! We need all families to apply for free/reduced lunches (even if you do not think you are able to
qualify for it). This is for all students, including secondary students, to make sure they have signed up.
If the District can meet a minimum of 40% eligible, then EVERYONE is able to have free lunches again
for the school year. Otherwise, lunches will cost $3.20 for students and additional milk is .55 cents.


In order to sign up, go to nknsd.org, click on Parents drop down menu, Nutrition Services, Mealtime
Online. To go directly there, click on this Mealtime link. Please see the flyer below that was previously
sent out.

https://nknsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/GGS-Supply-List-2021-22.pdf
mailto:terryh@nknsd.org
http://nknsd.org/
https://www.mymealtime.com/


Back To School Night
Please mark your calendars for Thursday, September 22 for GGS Back to School Night. This event will
take place between 5:15-6:15 p.m. Families will meet in the gym for a welcoming message, an
introduction of teaching staff, and a chance to listen to information pertaining to
classrooms/curriculum as well as touring the school. We are hoping to have some of our community
collaborators there as well to answer questions you may have!

Bus Routes
We should have the bus routes and times available at our Back to School BBQ. This will let families
know what time to expect the bus to pick up and drop off at your stop. If you do not know where the
closest bus stop is, please do not hesitate to call First Student at 503-355-2008. Please check out the
NKN website for transportation schedules, link is on the main page. For a quick reference to see bus
stops, click on this link. Choose GGS or another school to see the different bus routes and stops.

NKN Student Health & Wellness Center
Just a reminder that the NKN Student Health and Wellness Center is now open for the school year. If
you have a child who needs immunizations, sports physical, or isn't feeling well, feel free to call and set

https://nknsd.org/parents/transportation/


up an appointment! See the flyer below.


